
Promotions Secretary’s report. 

Thank you to everyone that has contributed to the newsletters this year, without your generous 

contributions there would be very little content! 

The date for the Family Fun Day 2017 will be confirmed shortly, this is an event which continues to 

be a success, now in its third year we are looking to get even more people  to attend. We will be 

holding the fun day at a new location and there will be a twist this year. Keep an eye on your inbox 

and the society facebook page! 

Additionally please put Sunday 5 November 2017 in your diaries because the President’s Lunch will 

be held at Longcliffe Golf Club. 

I look forward to seeing you at the first Member’s Meeting of the 2017/2018 season at Vipers RFC 

on Monday 21 August 2017. 

Kind regards 

Josh Burgess 

LSRUR Promotions Secretary 


